
 

Thanks to all of you that took the time to help your kids prepare for Crazy 
Hair Day!  There were some amazing hairstyles on the day and we hope 
that all the winners enjoyed their prizes.   

We also want to say thank you to those of you that came out to have a 
rummage through and buy some school uniform.  We hope that you all 
found what you were looking for.  We plan to have another Second Hand 
Uniform Sale at the Summer Fair. We should also mention our helpers who 
made the day so much easier – you know who you are!  

And finally, thank you to everyone who brought in bags of clothes and 
textiles for the Bags2School collection – as you can see, we created a 
mountain of clothes for collection!  Thankfully this time the weather held! 

We are yet to finalise out how much we raised but we will update you as 
soon as we find out! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7th April after school in school grounds 

Tickets (£2) are now available online at https://markeatonptfa.bigcartel.com/ 

and we will be in the playground after school next Monday, Tues and 

Wednesday to sell tickets as well. 
 

We’re still collecting donations of medium size easter eggs (128 

grams) – please take donations to the School Office. 
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Summer Fair 

Saturday 2nd July 2022 

2 – 5 pm 
 

 

 

 

Are you part of a dance class or performance group that would like to showcase your 

skills at our Summer Fair?  We have 5 Performance Slots available which we would 

like to fill with community groups connected to our school!  If you are part of a choir, 

dance troop, gymnastics class or similar and would like to perform, please get in touch!  

 

We’re still looking for people to help us organise the summer fair!   

Please come along and help up make this a fantastic event for the community. 

No experience necessary!  Markeatonptfa@gmail.com 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

For up to date news and events follow MarkeatonPTFA on Facebook and Instagram! 

All our events are listed on the ‘Dates for your Diary’ on the School Website  
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